

MEMO

TO: BC Broiler Hatching Egg Producers

FROM: Stephanie Nelson

DATE: February 22, 2019

SUBJECT: Stephanie Laframboise Resignation

Good afternoon,

Stephanie Laframboise has submitted, and I have accepted, her letter of resignation. Her last day with the Commission is Friday, February 22, 2019.

I would like to thank Stephanie for her work and contributions to the Commission.

Following this week, please contact Kaitlyn Loewen for all on-farm inquiries.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Nelson Executive Director